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Dear Committee, 

Please vote down SB .  

 While well meaning SB1153 will have a chilling effect on commonsense water 

transfers that should in all rights  be straight forward.  Which would  make water use 

more efficient and economical.. 

It is also painfully apparent that OWRD does not have the capacity to deal with what 

is currently on their plate and it will further contribute to their already unacceptable 

back log. 

Thank you for your consideration. 


